


































CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Archived: Friday, January 21, 2022 9:23:32 AM
From: Heather Vose 
Mail received time: Wed, 17 Nov 2021 16:26:09
Sent: Wed, 17 Nov 2021 16:26:00 
To: Laura Gandia 
Subject: Re: Variance application for Rockingham Road
Sensitivity: Normal

Hi Laura, I didn’t have much time to prepare a formal detailed opposing request, but enough to share my concerns. 
Thank you and kindly,
Heather Vose 
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